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Waukesha South Helps Celebrate Inauguration 

 
One year ago, members of the Waukesha South Marching Band were injured in the Waukesha Christmas 
Parade while serving the community. Today, they had the opportunity to serve the entire state through their 
participation in the inauguration day ceremony. 

 
“The Waukesha South Marching Band is another example of the Waukesha Strong spirit,” said Rep. Allen. “A 
big thank you goes out to all those involved in the band for helping make inauguration day special.” 
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